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Dear Valued Customer,

We appreciate the trust you place in our team at Thermal Supply, Inc. to ful�ill your 
Refrigeration, HVAC and Food Service needs.  Our priority is to support you, our valued 
customer, while also protecting the health and safety of our staff and communities. We 
are diligently following CDC protocol to combat the COVID-19 virus. 

We are now more frequently sanitizing door handles, counters, showrooms, coffee 
stations, delivery trucks, phones and any other communal areas. In addition, staff will 
continue to thoroughly wash their hands often throughout the day. 

We hope that everyone stays healthy during these unprecedented times. Please let us 
know if you have any questions or concerns. As always, thank you for your continued 
support.
We will keep you posted about any changes that may arise regarding our hours of 
operation.
 
Thank you,
Thermal Supply, Inc.


